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EXTENDED HOURS FOR STATE ID CARDS

HONOLULU - The State 10 office will continue its extended hours of operation on
Thursdays until 6:00 p.m.

The office hours had been extended during a six-month trial period that was scheduled
to end on July 31,2008. Because of the popularity of the extended hours, the office will
continue to be open to the public from 8:00 am to 6:00 pm on Thursdays. Applicants
must enter the office before 5:30 pm.

On all other business days, the office will be open during its regular hours of 8:00 am to
2:00 pm.

Application instructions and forms are available on the Internet at
www.stateid.hawaii.gov. Recorded instructions are available by telephone at (808) 587­
3111. Further questions may be directed to (808) 587-3112.

The extended hours are part of the State ID office's continuous efforts to make its
services accessible to the public. The office also offers a popular outreach program in
which State ID staff travel to various communities on one Saturday each month to
process applications in schools and other easily accessible locations.
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